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INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

DOUGLAS SAFE PLACES – FAMILY AND DOMESTIC VIOLENCE CRISIS 
ACCOMMODATION SERVICE DELIVERY 

 
 
Douglas Shire Council invites expressions of interest from community and/or 
domestic and family violence service providers interested in managing Douglas 
Safe Places on an ongoing basis. 

The program aims to assist women and their children to maintain connection to 
their community, transition to safe and secure housing, and to re-establish a life 
free from harm through the provision of supported crisis accommodation. 

The service provider will be responsible for the appointment of a case 
manager(s) and overseeing the program delivery.  

All respondents wishing to lodge their interest in supplying services must meet 
mandatory criteria and provide all requested information, as contained within the 
Douglas Safe Places Briefing Document and Expression of Interest Application 
Form. 

The request for expressions of interest documentation may be obtained from 
Council’s website (douglas.qld.gov.au/DouglasSafePlacesRFEOI) on 14 July 
2022. 

Expressions of interest must be sent to enquiries@douglas.qld.gov.au by 
4:00pm on 11 August 2022.  

For additional information, please contact Alexandra Earl, 
alexandra.earl@douglas.qld.gov.au or telephone (07) 4099 9444. 

 

 

 Lisa Golding 

Manager People and Community Services 
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